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Pentimento restaurant in stony brook village

Monday: Tuesday: Wednesday: Thursday: Saturday: Saturday: Sunday: Celebrating 25 years at Stony Brook this year, zagat-rated Pentimento Restaurant and Lounge is the perfect place to come to enjoy seasonally crafted, regional Italian cuisine in a Tuscan-inspired setting. The beautiful outdoor garden terrace is a great place to relax
and discover a lot of specialized dishes. The menu includes an eclectic mix of items, including small plates (to share), and other updated menu choices, including the Meat Impossible Burger that everyone is talking about.  It is a vegetable hamburger that has all the characteristics and taste of real meat. Recently renovated to be a special
place for people to come out to hang out, the restaurant also has a large bar and lounge area that is very relaxed and rustic vibe, according to GM Lisa Cusumano. We changed with time to be more neighborhood friendly, Cusumano said. We can see that the community needs this type of space. The restaurant started out as a small,
cook-owned business with a more formal, classic Northern Italian atmosphere in the heart of the Stony Brook Village Center in 1994. He became one of the pioneers of farm-to-table movements on Long Island, with specialty dishes made from local ingredients highlighting each season. After completing the renovation, which has increased
its size, the restaurant now has different constipation and cranes, including an outdoor space for the al fresco dining room, side sofas, dining bar, large group area and main dining room, which still has a more classic Italian feel. There are all the different vibes here, from accidental to official, Cusumano said. And the new space allowed
the restaurant to make a happy hour, so it more tempts a wider circle of patrons. A local architect and mentor has actually helped design a renovated space inspired by some of the cool little places they found in Manhattan and Brooklyn. The outdoor dining area is one of the enchanting aspects of the space. There are many dining tables
in the yard, as well as plantation boxes filled with flowers, vegetables and herbs used to prepare freshly made dishes from the restaurant. Recently, Cusumano worked with a local, family-owned, Olde Towne Gardens of Setauket to create fairy gardens filled with miniature trees and plants. At night, the area is gently illuminated by hanging
lights. There are very few places to find where you can sit outside at night, where the atmosphere is just as relaxed and magical, Cusumano said. It's like a secret garden. And the choice of food is amazing. Small plates can be baked spanish octopus, baby back ribs and house-made meatballs, along with vegetarian plates including
House-Made Falafel, Panelle and Burrata. Large plates include chicken, fish, pork and choices along with grass fed filet mignon. Pasta is made by hand. The menu encodes to be vegan and allergic, including gluten-free symbols, dairy-free, etc. It also lists local farms and suppliers, from which the sources of restaurants are located.
Artisan sandwiches available at any time include pulled pork, lamb burger and vegetarian-friendly sweet potatoes and veggie sandwich.  She said of the meat-free Impossible Burger menu: 'I've had customers complain, thinking I made a mistake and gave them beef burgers.' Cusumano said she started a restaurant business when she
was a young teenager and worked in several locations, including the Cairo Embassy over the years. She was a client at Pentimento back 25 years before joining as her manager 15 years ago under the direction of chef/owner Dennis Young. Educated at the prestigious Culinary Institute of America in New York, Chef Young honed his craft
on NYC's Tre Merli before bringing his skills and passion to Stony Brook. A decade ago he brought Chelsea Taylor, chef de cuisine, who trained under him to pursue his vision (adding his signature on dishes brought out by patrons). We are constantly improving and evolving, Cusumano said. We travel for inspiration and also let the
community tell us what they need. We're there for them. Pentimento Restaurant and Lounge at 93 Main Street, Stony Brook, NY 11790 Phone: 631 689-7755 It seems that you are trying to reach our site from a Place in the European Union that implements the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). Unfortunately, thanks to this
regulation, we cannot provide access at this time. We appreciate your understanding. SPECIAL STATEMENT ON COVID-19Our thoughts and prayers continue to be with people affected by coronavirus (COVID-19) around the world. As the impact of this situation grows in our community, we would like to update you on the steps we are
doing to keep our partners and customers safe. The health and safety of our guests as well as the family of our employees is the priority of restaurant Pentimento No. 1. As a match in Stony Brook Village 25 years ago, it is our responsibility to be proactive in difficult times. To keep our Store Associates safe, we switched our dining
restaurant to curb only pickups and local delivery. We are currently following the recommendations and recommendations of the New York State Department of Health and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) for further evaluating standard procedures. Our restaurant has been meeting food safety and sanitation
standards for decades, so these protocols already exist, and we continue to maintain the highest possible standards of quality of services and products. However, as we continue to monitor current events, we are increasing these protocols, layers of caution and attention, to give peace of mind to our guests and team members. These
changes include:increasing the frequency of cleaning practices and decontactic procedures in our restaurant. Increased presence and use of hand disinfection and soap. Providing specific gloves and fabric masks associates wear while serving our customers without gloves that we always wear to work ready-to-eat food. Ensuring that our
employees are kept up to date and trained on pree pree pree measures as outlined by the New York State Department of Health and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). In addition, all staff were advised not to start work and seek medical advice if they had flu-like symptoms or were in contact with the victims. As
across the country, we see an early impact on our business. But we are also seeing a huge wave of support across this community - a unified effort to keep everyone safe and healthy. Although this virus requires us to physically separate, it cannot stop our unifying spirit. When the light at the end of the tunnel becomes visible, we are here
– ready and eager – to welcome you. By purchasing a Pentimento gift card and when it's finished, we can celebrate together again. View more images of Fratelli's Italian Eatery Market Square at 77 Main Street, Stony Brook, NY 11790 (631) 751-4445 Mon - Sunday: 8:00 - 8:00 PM Offers a curb and store pick, pick up and deliver
breakfast, lunch and dinner. Brick oven pizza, gourmet deli, Italian pastries, espresso, cappuccino and gourmet specialty items home. Check out your website for the Daily Specials! For more information See more images at Country House Restaurant Village Center Environs 1175 Route 25A, Stony Brook, NY 11790 (631) 751-3332
Monday: Closed Tuesday - Sunday: 12:00pm - 12:00am Open curb pick-up, indoor and outdoor dining room for lunch and dinner. Creative American cuisine is served in the garden atmosphere. Lunch and dinner every day. Closed Mondays. Parties for up to 100 guests. Enjoy the musical atmosphere from the 1940's, and year-round
events including the Easter Bonnet Contest, Halloween Masquerade Ball, and much more. For more information View More Images Sweet Mama's Harbor Crescent 121/123 Main Street, Stony Brook, NY 11790 631-675-9263 Mon - Sunday : 9:00 AM -8:00 PM Offer a curb pick up, pick up and deliver breakfast and dinner. This 50s-style
bistro serves American Classics in a friendly setting. For more information, see their website. Be sure to read about Sweet Mama's Newsday! View more images of Mirabelle Tavern and restaurant at three Village Inn Village Center Environs 150 Main Street, Stony Brook, NY 11790 (631) 751-0555 Wednesday - :: 12:00 - 7:30 PM Built in
1751 in front of the port, port, Upscale Colonial Inn is across the street from the center of Stony Brook Village and next to The Jazz Loft. It offers elegant rooms in the main house and six cottages with free Wi-Fi, a flat-screen TV and hardwood floors. (Some rooms have a fireplace, seating area and water views.) The price includes a hot
breakfast and a daily wood beams tavern. There is also an excellent restaurant from the farm to the table with the garden terrace. More information View more images of Pentimento Restaurant Market Square 93 Main Street. Stony Brook, NY 11790 (631) 689-7755 Wednesday - Thursday : 12:00 PM - 8:00 PM Friday - Saturday : 12:00 -
9:00 Sunday : 3:00 - 8:00 Pm Non-dining room Wednesday, June 10. (Weather Lets) Hours outdoor dining: Wednesday - Thursday 12:00 PM - 8:00 PM Friday &amp; Saturday 12:00 PM - 9:00 PM - 3:00 PM - 8:00 PM Offers curb pick up, online order and food you can eat on the go! An innovative Italian restaurant in a modern setting. Al
fresco dining room. For more information See more images at Robinson's Tea Room Inner Court at 97 E Main Street, Stony Brook, NY 11790 (631) 751-1232 Tuesday - Saturday : 11:00 - 4:00 pm Sunday : 11:00 - 3:00 pm breakfast Light, full lunch, early light dinner. British High Tea is served daily (reservation is recommended). Fresh
fried desserts, bacon and low sugar desserts of choice. Catering services For more information See more images premiere pastry harbor crescent 117 Main Street Stony Brook NY 631-675-0909 Monday - Sunday: 10:00 - 5:00 PM Bidding in the store and curb pick up and pick up. Premiere Pastry is a European-style bakery with a variety
of pastries, cakes and bread. They specialize in Greek, French and Italian pastries. View more images of Crazy Beans Indoor Court at 97 A/B Main Street, Stony Brook, NY 11790 (631) 675-6964 Mon - Sunday : 8:00 - 4:00 This café serves breakfast, lunch and light dinner, premium coffee, tea and soft drinks, as well as fresh pastries,
coffee beans, cappuccino, espresso, sandwiches and more info * NOW ACCEPT CREDIT CARDS (BUT PLEASE CASH TIP)* ATM available at Stony Brook Village Center P.O. Box 572, Stony Brook, NY 11790 631-751-2024 [F] [F] [F] 
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